TRANSFER RELEASE FORM

For Music Students Transferring
To The University of Maryland School of Music
From Another School of Music Within the U.S.

Instructions: The student is asked to please complete the top portion and then have the
appropriate administrator at your current school complete the bottom portion. Once
completed, please mail this form to:

University of Maryland School of Music
2110 Clarice Smith Performing Arts Center
College Park, MD 20742

(Student, please complete this section)

I am applying to University of Maryland School of Music and wish to be considered for
financial assistance there.

Name:

Major:

Signature: Date:

(Administrator, please complete this section)

In accordance with the NASM Code of Ethics, approval is granted for the University of
Maryland School of Music to consider the above named student for financial assistance.
I understand that this action by the student is exploratory in nature, and agree that the
student will remain in good standing with us while he or she is considering options.

Name: Title:

Institution:

Signature: Date:

See reverse side for NASM Code of Ethics statement



National Association of Schools of Music
Code of Ethics, Article VII

A transferring student who has not completed a degree program can be considered
eligible for financial aid during the first term of enrollment in the new institution only if
the music executive of the school from which the student is transferring specifically
approves. These arrangements are formally transacted between the music executives of
member institutions. Approval is to be sought prior to the offering of the financial award
by the institution to which the student may transfer. The foregoing provisions of this
Article apply only to currently enrolled students who are (1) majoring in music, (2)
receiving merit-based financial aid, and (3) planning to begin study as a music major at
the new institution in the next academic term. Students who have completed a degree
program at any level, including community/junior-college students who have completed a
two-year program of study, or whatever part of the university parallel curriculum is
available at the two-year college attended are exempt from this regulation.



